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Executive Headteacher               Matt Rawling 
Head of School   Jackie Chambers 
Deputy Headteacher  John Page    

Chair of Governors  Wayne Wills  
 Monday 5th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Godinton House Creative Writing visit on Tuesday 6th September, Tuesday 13th September and 

Tuesday 20th September. 

As part of our ongoing links with Godinton House, we would like to invite your child to join us on a visit to 

Godinton House. The focus of the morning will be to take part in a visit around the house, to meet some 

individuals dressed up and engage in a Creative Writing workshop. This is split over 3 Tuesday morning 

sessions; Tuesday 6th September, Tuesday 13th September and Tuesday 20th September, of which they 

would attend all 3.  

We will be travelling by mini bus, supplied by Godinton House, collecting us at 9am and returning us back to 

school in time for lunch. There will be no need to take lunch with us, they will just need a snack and a water 

bottle. Full school uniform should be worn, with an appropriate jacket for the weather that day.  

Please complete the permission slip below and return this on the morning of Tuesday 6th September.  
 

Kind regards,  
J Farmer  
Writing Lead 

I give permission for my child to attend the above school trip.   

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 
 

Child’s details 

 

Child’s Name:       DOB: 

 
 

Parent’s contact details 

 

Mobile:      Home: 

 

 

Medical Info 

I give permission for my child to have first aid administered in the event of an emergency.   

Relevant medical details: 

 

 

 

Allergies: 

 

Trip: Godinton House Creative Writing visit  

Date: Tuesday 6th September, Tuesday 13th September and Tuesday 20th September    

Time: 9am – 12 

 

 


